
From: Shmidt, Yuliya 
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2012 3:56 PM 
To: Kersten, Colette 
Cc: Lee, Diana; Cox, Cheryl 
Subject: DRA's comments on the RPS Proposed Decision 

Hi Colette, 

I am attaching DRA's Opening and Reply Comments on the Proposed Decision Setting 
Compliance Rules for the RPS Programs. 

Thanks, 
Yuliya 

Yuliya Shmidt 
Regulatory Analyst 
Division of Ratepayer Advocates 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-2719 
vuliya.shmidt@cpuc.ca.gov 
www.dra.ca.qov 
Follow DRA on Face book 
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